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Mondaq: Brian Woolley Authors Client Alert Regarding
NLRB Decision

February 23, 2015

Lathrop Gage Partner Brian Woolley (Employment – Kansas City) recently authored a client alert on

Mondaq called “Labor Board Recalls Its Previous Email Message: Employees Now Have Protected Right To

Use Company Email System For Union Organizing.” Read more.


